



ATTENTION ALL DRIVERS AND CDL HOLDERS

If your DOT physical or CDL will be expiring before April 15, 2024, make arrangements now to renew! Physicals need to be renewed 30 days in advance to allow time to get it updated with your state. If you have any questions call Paula at ext. 276. Please keep in mind you can sign up for a pre-DOT physical with the onsite clinic to make sure everything is in order. Thank you!

GEIL LANE TRAILER PARKING

We are still having the same issues regarding trailer parking. Please do not park trailers outside of the designated trailer spaces. Parking trailers in lanes and in front of other trailers causes unnecessary congestion in the yard and raises the chances of preventable accidents. Anyone found parking their trailer in an unauthorized spot will lose their monthly performance bonus. If you have any questions on where to park equipment, please contact dispatch or the shop.

UNIFORM PROGRAM

Have you used your annual uniform allowance? All drivers receive \$200 annually to purchase uniforms from our company apparel website. If you are unsure if you have used your allowance or have any questions regarding the uniform program, please contact Joey at ext. 266 or joey.hettel@mmcartage.com.

VOL. 488 February 23, 2024

Happy Birthday!

Laine Raney - 2/24
Anthony Costello - 2/25
Mike Palmer - 2/26
Terry Fugett - 2/26
Terri Schnurr - 2/28
Joe McGee - 3/2
Dave Bitzer - 3/3
Chris Arnold - 3/4
Chris Peterson - 3/5
Norman Reynolds - 3/7
Chaz Yaden - 3/7
John Capone - 3/8

Happy Anniversary!

Mark Arbaugh 2/24 - 4 years Glenn Barna 2/27 - 1 years Susan Taurman 2/28 - 12 years Roger Allen 3/1 - 13 years Sean McDevitt 3/2 - 4 years Joe Walker 3/3 - 19 years David Jenkins 3/5 - 22 years Amber Mizell 3/6 - 7 years David Weston 3/7 - 2 years

Clean Inspections!

Joe McGee - Level III - \$25 Chris Arnold- Level II - \$50 Dean Wheat - Level III - \$25